
Dear John, 

 

I would like to remind you the deadline (October 27th) of manuscript for a special issue on the 

Korean Pavilion, at ARCHITECTURE, the AIK periodical (Architecture Institute of Korea, 

http://www.aik.or.kr/english/index.htm,). As I mentioned, ARCHITECTURE is widely circulated both 

online and offline in Korea. 

I invited 13 contributors - 5 co-curators, 3 participating architects, 2 art curators, 2 academics and 

you to this issue. Most of them visited the Pavilion. 

Can you make it? If you need more time, please let me know. 

Best, Sung 

http://www.aik.or.kr/english/index.htm

